


The 2024 National and Provincial
Elections will be a watershed
moment for our nation. Almost
30 years have passed since

the dawn of South Africa’s new
dispensation with its promises of
a better future for us all.

Yet today, we still face glaring
injustices and inequality, and
many of us still live below the
poverty line with little hope of
finding meaningful employment.
Most people feel unsafe, and are
afraid of becoming the target of
opportunistic criminals.

The ACDRP is built on a strong
Biblical foundation that seeks
to honour God and put you and
your needs at the centre of its
policies.

The ACDP:

+ Protects religious rights and
ensured that South Africa
today is not a secular state
and that religious observances
may be conducted in state
institutions.

+ Supports an open-market
economy with a social
conscience.

+ Protects property rights and
opposes the expropriation of
land without compensation.

+ Opposed government’s

draconian Covid-19 lockdown
regulations that devastated
livelihoods and our economy.
We also opposed mandatory
vaccines for Covid-19 and
legally defended many who were
unjustly fired for refusing to be
vaccinated against their will.

Provides vital oversight. Our
key role in Parliament’s Eskom
Enquiry into state capture and
corruption is one such example.

Protects family values and
opposes abortion-on-demand,
pornography, and attempts

to legalise prostitution. We
also opposed government’s
Comprehensive Sexuality
Education (CSE) curriculum.

Promotes quality education
where parents play a central role,
and protects the rights of home
schoolers. We opposed the Basic
Education Laws Amendment Bill
(BELA Bill) where thousands of
submissions opposing the bill
were ignored.

Opposes the General Intelligence
Laws Amendment Bill which will
require state security vetting for
anyone wanting to establish a
non-governmental organisation
or church.

VOTE ACDP



